DONALD E. HERSHMAN, D.P.M.

Diplomate, American Board of Podiatric Surgery

July 14th 2009

Re: Greenspan and Co./Adjusters International

To whom it may concern:

I am writing you this letter to praise the masterful work of the Greenspan team in their efforts to collect the funds actually required to repair my damaged home from a fire that occurred in late 2008.

I initially was introduced to Rino Benenati by my C.P.A. after a very frustrating experience with my insurance company. I felt completely in the dark about what my entitlements were in terms of reimbursement of the damages to my house from the fire. As my bills piled up for more and more repairs, I felt the need to seek outside advice and assistance. Mr. Benenati quickly set up a meeting with a Greenspan adjuster who had tremendous insight as to the protocol of how to proceed with collecting what was actually reflective of the fire damage to my house.

Prior to my hiring Greenspan, my insurance company offered a settlement of my claim for about \$96,000 (including loss of rent). With the fine expertise of the Greenspan adjuster the claim was settled. I rightfully collected just over \$267,000, an amount truly reflective of **actual damage**, and almost three times the amount of what my insurance company offered me.

I have only gratitude and praise for this company's fine and competent work.

Thank you,

Donald Hershman